
Welcome and
Community
Convening

The COESA Executive Board and the Morgridge College of
Education Office of Deans present:

at COESA Corner, KRH 124,
1st floor by the piano! 

Monday, February 21st 
11:00am-1:00pm

All are welcome to swing by or stay for a
while! COESA and MCE Deans will be
providing snacks, conversation, and

games. Campus access and face masks
are required. 


